
 
 

 
Town Flags at Half-Mast to Mark the Passing of  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
 

On behalf of the Town of Qualicum Beach, we offer our most sincere condolences to the Royal Family after 
learning of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Queen Elizabeth II first visited British Columbia in 
1951 as Princess Elizabeth, Duchess of Edinburgh, with Prince Phillip, Duke of Edinburg. During their visit, they 
both enjoyed a private retreat in Qualicum Beach. We are saddened by this loss and will be forever honoured 
to have hosted Her Majesty in our community. With respect, the Town flags will be at half-mast to honour the 
Queen’s memory. 
 
 
 
Contact  
Heather Svensen 
Corporate Administrator/Deputy CAO 
Town of Qualicum Beach  
250-752-6921  
hsvensen@qualicumbeach.com 
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